
Tracy Hatch 
Senior Attorney 

August 6, 1999 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Suite 700 
101 N. Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
850 425-6364 
FAX 850 425-6361 

9%” -3d 
RE: Response to 1999 ALEC Data Request 

PROPRIETARY INFORMATION ENCLOSED 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing are the portions deemed confidential and proprietary in AT&T 
Communications of the Southern States, Inc./TCG South Florida, Inc.’s (AT&T/TCG) 
response to staffs 1999 ALEC Data Request dated July 1, 1999. Since these responses 
contain proprietary confidential business information of AT&T/TCG, please treat the 
enclosed data pursuant to Rule 25-22.006. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
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